
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 7, 2016 
 
Ms. Robyn Lee 
Fish, Food and Allied Workers Union 
P.O. Box 10 
368 Hamilton Avenue 
St. John's, NL A1C 5H5 
 
Dear Ms. Lee: 
 

Re: WesternGeco Canada Southeastern Newfoundland Offshore Seismic Program, 2015 to 
2024 Environmental Assessment Report Addendum 

 
On January 6, 2016, WesternGeco Canada (WesternGeco) submitted to the Canada-
Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board (C-NLOPB) an addendum to the 
environmental assessment (EA) report.  The addendum addresses review comments forwarded 
to WesternGeco on July 7, 2015 that the C-NLOPB deemed to be within the scope of the 
environmental assessment.   
 
Please review the attached addendum to determine if the responses provided by WesternGeco 
respecting your department’s comments have been addressed satisfactorily.  Your response 
should be forwarded no later than January 21, 2016. If no comments are received, the C-NLOPB 
will assume no comments will be submitted. 

If you have any questions on the attached, or wish to discuss the above, please contact Darren 
Hicks at (709) 778-1431 or via email at dhicks@cnlopb.ca  

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by Darren Hicks 
 
Darren Hicks 
Environmental Analyst 
 
Attachment 
cc D. Burley 
 E. Young 
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